
156 Red Water Point  ~  Lake Placid, Florida  ~  33852 

ph: 954-792-7500  fax: 1-888-691-4300  email: wakeknee@aol.com  web: www.goldcoastskiclub.org 

 

May 1, 2014 

 

 

Phil Thornburg 

Director, Parks & Recrea�on Department 

City of Fort Lauderdale 

1350 West Broward Blvd. 

Fort Lauderdale, FL  33312 

 

 

RE: Gold Coast Ski Club 

 Lake Lauderdale Lease Agreement 

 

 

Dear Mr. Thornburg, 

 

I am wri�ng to let you know that the Gold Coast Ski Club wishes to exercise the First Extension to Facility Use 

Permit in accordance with our contract with the City of Fort Lauderdale.  We remain very grateful for the support 

we have had from the City as well as the team at Mills Pond Park over the past few decades and we look forward 

to con�nuing this wonderful rela�onship for many years to come. 

 

Please extend our intent to extend the Facility Use Permit to the City for their approval. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

Jim Perry 

President, Gold Coast ski Club 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Jim Perry-President / Rich DeCarlo-Vice President / Doris Rohner-Treasurer / Gayle Carr-Secretary / Jeff Bellack-Parliamentarian 


